
VAN AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY 
ac 

Eastern Worth Carclina Section 

May 5, 1965 

Professor J. 0. Derrick 

Professor J. N. LeConte 

East Carolina College 

Greenville, North Carolina 

Dear Professors: 

ACS TOUR SPEAKERS 

The enclosed letters from Mrs. Bugler regarding our 

acceptance of some of next season's tour speakers are self- 

explanatory. Our next Section meeting with election results 

will not be held until May 25 at The Country Squire Restaurant, 

Kenansville. Since we must reply to Mrs. Bugler by June 1, I 

feel we cannot delay until the election results are known. I 

suggest we accept these speakers but will not reply to Mrs. Bugler 

until I hear from you. Please let me have your opinions by 

May 14. 

Let me wish you both the best of luck in the coming 

election. I wish I could have both of you as Program Chairman 

and President-Elect since I know you'll do a fine job. 

Sincerely, 

S. B. Maerov 

SBM/jat 

Enclosure 

Return address: 

E. I. du Pont de Nemours and Company 

Kinston, North Carolina  


